
 
 

February 27, 2017 
Announcement 1316 

 
Attention Provider Type 11:   

Inpatient Hospital Corneal Procurement Requirements 

Update to Web Announcement 1018:  In-state and catchment area hospitals (provider type 11 – Hospital, Inpatient) 

are not required to obtain a letter of agreement (LOA) from the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy 

(DHCFP) for Corneal Procurement.  To receive reimbursement, all hospitals must obtain prior authorization (PA) from 

Medicaid’s QIO-like vendor (Hewlett Packard Enterprise) for an inpatient admission for a Corneal Transplant.   

Hospital services are billed on a UB-04 paper claim form and professional services are billed on a CMS-1500 

paper claim form.  Both must include a cover letter requesting manual review.  Mail paper claim forms and the 

cover letter to Hewlett Packard Enterprise, Customer Service, P.O. Box 30042, Reno, NV  89520-3042. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1018_20151125.pdf

